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As someone who has worked in the education setting with youth, as well as an 

employer hiring folks new to the work force, providing training on the skills needed to 

secure employment and financial support are an important part of high school 

education. I had the privilege of having this education in my home, based on skills 

and experiences of family members, but I know there are many students who would 

most benefit from this resource, that may not have the skills or experiences within 

their networks. I am in support of SB3 adding this experiential learning credit to the 

high school curriculum.  


